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Dear Michigan Football Alumni,

It is with deep sadness that we announce the passing of a beloved
member of our community, Greg Harden. Greg's profound impact on the
lives of many at the University of Michigan will never be forgotten.

In honoring Greg's memory, we are gathering messages of condolence
and remembrance to share with his family. Please send your heartfelt
messages directly to Dave Ablauf at the University of Michigan Athletic

Department via email: dablauf@umich.edu.

Your words of support will serve as a tribute to Greg's legacy and offer
comfort to his loved ones during this difficult time.

Thank you for joining us in commemorating a truly remarkable individual.

Sincerely,

Aty Borooit

FAM Chairman

In Memory of

Greg Harden

We're better off because of Greg. I'm a much better hushand,
man, and father. Because of [im], we got the edge that takes us
that half-step to becoming betier people.

- Warde Manuel



https://michiganfootballalumni.org/
http://umich.edu/

It You Need Mental Health Support

Gall Wolverine Hooe

877.8HOPESO | 877.846.7380 | WOLVERINEHOPE@HOPEDESK.CO



https://michiganfootballalumni.org/wolverine-hope

